
 

 

 

27th August 2021 

 

Dear Parent 

The Strabane Primary Principal group have met a few times over the summer 

holidays to discuss the ongoing pandemic and more recently DE guidance on return to 

school.  In the interests of protecting all pupils and staff during the pandemic and 

the heightened Covid cases in the area we have decided to take a cautious and 

measured approach to the return to school.  Therefore, a lot of procedures that 

were in place in the last school year still remain with some slight changes which will 

be outlined in detail in a letter from your own school.     

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

The Strabane Primary Principals 

 

 


